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June 8, 2017
TO: The City Council
RE: School Committee & School Building Committee Votes and Requests

Dear Councillors:

Enclosed please find a copy of the June 1, 2017 votes of the Waltham School
Committee and Waltham School Building Committee regarding the Stigmatine
Fathers and Brothers property, and requests for the City Council to negotiate the
purchase, and that the property be made available for the site for a new Waltham

High School.

The Waltham School Committee, the Waltham School Building Committee and | are
available to answer any questions you may have regarding these requests.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

v G- Me G5

Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb

Enclosure

cc: Waltham School Committee
Waltham School Building Committee
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AT Waltham Public Schools
NBUC‘ SCHOOL? Drew M. Echelson, Ed.D, Superintendent
drewechelson@walthampublicschools.org

TO:  Waltham City Council
Mayor Jeannette A. McCarthy

FROM: Drew M. Echelson, Ed. D.
DATE: June 7, 2017

RE:  Waltham School Committee and Waltham School Building Committee

At their joint meeting held on June 1, 2017, the Waltham School Committee and the Waltham School
Building Committee, in their commitment to provide the best opportunity for the children and the
City of Waltham, took the following votes:

VOTED: On motion of Mr. Rando, seconded by Mr. Frassica, the Waltham School Committee
requests that the Waltham City Council negotiate the purchase of the Stigmatine Fathers and Brothers
Property. Roll call: Mr. Tarallo, yes; Mr. Frassica, yes; Mrs. AlJammal, yes; Ms. Donnelly, yes;

Mr. Graceffa, yes; Mr. Rando, yes; Mayor McCarthy, yes.

VOTED: On motion of Mr. Pinzone, seconded by Mr. Caruso, the Waltham School Building
Committee requests that the Waltham City Council negotiate the purchase of the Stigmatine Fathers
and Brothers Property. Roll call: Ms. Wilcinski, yes; Dr. Stein, yes; Mr. Maiorano, yes; Mr. Pinzone, yes;
Mrs. Brown, yes; Mr. Centofanti, yes; Mr. Caruso, yes; Mr. Cusano, yes; Mr. Pedulla, yes; Dr. Echelson,
yes.

VOTED: On motion of Mr. Rando, seconded by Mr. Frassica, the Waltham School Committee
requests that the property be made available as the site for a new Waltham High School.
Roll call: Mr. Tarallo, yes; Mr. Frassica, yes; Mrs. AlJammal, yes; Ms. Donnelly, yes; Mr. Graceffa, yes;
Mr. Rando, yes; Mayor McCarthy, yes.

VOTED: On motion of Mr. Pinzone, seconded by Mr. Caruso, the Waltham School Building
Committee requests that the property be made available as the site for a new Waltham High School.
Roll call: Ms. Wilcinski, yes; Dr. Stein, yes; Mr. Maiorano, yes; Mr. Pinzone, yes; Mrs. Brown, yes;

Mr. Centofanti, yes; Mr. Caruso, yes; Mr. Cusano, yes; Mr. Pedulla, yes; Dr. Echelson, yes.
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